DrOwl Superintendents Letter
Dear Staff,

As you know, the NMSBVI is dedicated to helping create the safest possible atmosphere for both
school and student activities in the face of COVID-19.

Per our new guidelines, all school employees and students will be required to use DrOwl’s screening
and monitoring tool to check-in daily for work, classes, and all officially sanctioned student activities.

Staff, students, and visitors entering the school will be able to electronically “check-in” by answering a
list of questions to screen for symptoms and history of COVID-19 exposure on DrOwl before entering.

We highly encourage you to download the DrOwl app and create a free account to get started as it is
the easiest method. The app will be fully functional by Monday, August 3. The link is functional now.

e Downloading the DrOwl app creates a quicker and easier experience for the daily check-ins.
This way you won’t have to enter your personal information each time, which will save you time
and will automatically assist you with geolocation services.

e Students’ parents can download the DrOwl app and add them as a “dependent”. The parent
will then be able to check-in the student from the parents’ DrOwl account.

e There is also a check-in option via a unique link that can be sent via text or email or secure QR
code that can be printed and posted at entrances.

Alamogordo:
https://checkin.drowl.com/checkin.jsp?facilityid=5f18c8bc4742cc678e2b1e41&facilityname=NMSBVI
%20Alamogordo

Albuquerque:
https://checkin.drowl.com/checkin.jsp?facilityid=5f18c8974742cc50a821310f&facilityname=NMSBVI%20ECP
%20(Early%20Childhood%20Program)

When you are ready to check-in, tap “check-in” on the DrOwl app, pick the check-in location and fill
out the screening questions. You will then receive an entry or denial message before entering the
facility. Temperature readings can be logged as well. It's that easy.

While DrOwl’s screening tool is simple to use, its benefits help ensure we're following CDC and state
guidelines and doing the most we can do to protect both employees and students alike.

For any questions about DrOwl, please feel free to reach out to Info@DrOwl.com.

Thank you for your help in keeping everyone in our community safe.

Patricia Beecher
Superintendent

DrOwil, Inc. Company Confidential.
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